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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No. H. 57/2024 
 

R I V E R   H U M B E R  
 

SOUTH KILLINGHOLME – OUTFALL DREDGING OPERATIONS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that commencing Monday 20th May 2024 (or as soon 
after as circumstances permit) and continuing for a period of approximately four weeks, 
intertidal dredging operations will be undertaken, approximately 370m upstream of South 
Killingholme Oil Jetty.   
 
Part of the dredging works will be carried out over a period of approximately 2 weeks by the 
cutter suction dredger ‘JOHN M’ (Loa 30.5m Beam 6m). 
 
While ‘JOHN M’ is on station a 400mm diameter discharge pipe will be anchored below the 
surface with the offshore extremity encroaching 90m into the navigational channel in position 
Latitude 53° 39’ 06.46” N, Longitude 000° 12’ 42.86” W and marked by 2 yellow buoys 
exhibiting the following characteristics Fl.Y.2s. 
 
The ‘JOHN M’ will liaise closely with VTS Humber during the works advising of any planned 
movements. They will exhibit the lights and shapes prescribed by the International 
Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea and will maintain a listening watch on VHF 
Channels 12 and 16.  
 
MARINERS ARE WARNED to exercise care and caution in the area and should pass 
at SLOW SPEED to avoid creating a wash. 
 
 

CAPT. A FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 
17th May 2024 

 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries 
a wide range of information, including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 
 

www.humber.com 

http://www.humber.com/
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